
Good morning.  
 
Improving Capitol Highway is critically important to this region.  
 
1. It would improve walkability and enhance access between Multnomah (Village) and Barbur, 
providing people of the Village access to TriMet transit center, grocery store and beyond to PCC 
(and vice versa).  
 
2. There are very few safe north-south bike routes in this area. An improved Capitol Highway 
with bike lanes would become a bicycle thoroughfare as well as promote cycle commuting 
among the people who live near by.  
 
3. Improved safety. Improvements will likely address dangerous intersections like at Dolph and 
Capitol.  
 
Best,  
Martin Peters 
4417 SW Lobelia St 
Portland, Oregon 97219 
Martin Peters <mporegon@gmail.com> 


